
 

SNGCS/CIRC/25-26/28                    Thursday, 10th April, 2025  

Subject: Commencement of Paid Activities 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from S.N.G.C.S.! 

We are excited to announce that starting tomorrow, Friday,11th April, 2025, we will 

be launching our paid activities program, with more than 10 or more enrollments. 

The activities will be conducted during school hours, offering students the 

opportunity to engage in various enriching experiences. 

 

Below is the list of activities that are going to begin from tomorrow: 

 

Section Activities 

Primary section Football,Cricket,Chess,Bharatnatyam and 

Badminton 

Secondary section Football 

 

 

 

We appreciate your support in encouraging students to participate actively. 

 

 

 

Warm regards 

Deepa Jayaroy 

Principal  

S.N.G.C.S. 
 

 

 

 


